From: —
To: A428 B Cat

c P
Subject: RE: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement Scheme (TR010044)
Date: 15 July 2021 15:12:55

Dear Madam

Thank you for the notification of the forthcoming Examination. This is to advise that North
Hertfordshire District Council does not intend to participate at the examination.
Thank you

Your sincerely

Louise Symes

Strategic Infrastructure & Projects Manager

Direct DiaI:_

North Hertfordshire District Council

Council Offices, Gernon Road

Letchworth Garden City

Hertfordshire

SG6 3JF

Follow us on Twitter
Like us on Facebook

www.north-herts.gov.uk
Privacy Statement

From: Helen Watson—On Behalf Of planning appeals

Sent: 13 July 2021 09:54

To: Louise Symes [

Subject: FW: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement Scheme (TR010044)

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 July 2021 14:17

To: planning appeals <planning.appeals@north-herts.gov.uk>

Subject: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement Scheme (TR010044)

Application by Highways England for an Order
Granting Development Consent for the A428
Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement
Scheme

Planning Act 2008 — Section 88 and The
Infrastructure Planning (Examination
Procedure) Rules 2010 — Rule 4, Rule 6, Rule 9,



Rule 10 and Rule 13

Appointment of the Examining Authority,
invitation to the Preliminary Meeting and
Notification of Hearings

Unique Reference: BCCG-SP071

Please find below a link to the Examining Authority’s Rule 6 letter giving
details of the Preliminary Meeting, the draft Examination Timetable and
other related matters. This letter includes a number of important
annexes.

http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010044-
000516

If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into your
browser. Alternatively, it can also be found in the ‘documents’ tab on
the project page of the National Infrastructure Planning website:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/a428-
black-cat-to-caxton-gibbet-road-improvement-scheme/?
ipcsection=overview

Yours faithfully
A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Project Team

National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
(The Planning Inspectorate)
Twitter: @PINSgov



This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the
Planning Inspectorate

Any opinions expressed in this email are those solely of the individual. This email and any
files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If
you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering to the recipient, be
advised that you have received this email in error and that any use is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this email in error please delete it.

NHDC'’s Council offices are currently closed due to the Coronavirus pandemic, however our
services are running as normal. Most of our services can be accessed online at www.north-
herts.gov.uk

If you or anyone in your household has Coronavirus symptoms, you must self isolate. For
more information on symptoms, self-isolation guidance and testing go to
www.gov.uk/coronavirus





